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8 November 2017                                                                                                   MW/JB                                                                                           
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Training Day 2 
 
I would like to remind you of Training Day 2 (of 2) scheduled to be held on Saturday 9 
December 2017.  This will be held at KSHS for all students registered for any level of 
the Award from Year 10-13 at Carre’s or KSHS.  All Year 10 Bronze and Direct Entry 
Silver and Gold doing expeditions in 2018 are required to attend. 
 
I ask that students are at reception to sign in by no later than 9am.  They should bring a 
notepad, pen and compass, along with lunch and drinks for the day.  Students will not 
be allowed to leave school grounds during this Training Day.  We will be finished by no 
later than 4.30pm.  Due to the nature of the training, comfortable and weather 
appropriate clothing should be worn. 
 
I hope that your child has completed the homework set on Training Day 1 (and if they 
were unable to attend the training day came to the weekly catch up training sessions at 
DofE Club).   DofE Club is run on Wednesday in my office at KSHS and on Thursday in 
the Careers office in the LRC at Carre’s at both morning break and lunchtime.  This is 
specifically for the participants to see me to ask questions, check information, complete 
catch up training or generally share with me their DofE experiences. 
 
For your child to be eligible to attend the 2018 expeditions they must complete this 
training and homework set as well as meeting the deadlines stated in the dates for your 
diary listing sent with the letter regarding Training Day 1. 
 
Two of the three other sections on eDofE must also be completed prior to the 
expedition dates. 
 
Please ask if I can be of any assistance. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Walker  
DofE Coordinator 
Robert Carre Trust 
dofe@robertcarretrust.uk  
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